
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 16, 2008 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:                 Executive Committee of the Academic Council 
 
From:             Peter Lange 
 
Re:                 Social Science Research Institute Appointment of Regular-Rank, 
  Non-Tenure Track Faculty 
 
                I am pleased to submit the attached proposal to seek guidelines for establishing the 
appointment of regular-rank and non-tenure track faculty in the Social Science Research Institute.  
The proposal was presented to the Academic Programs Committee on September 19, 2007 and 
was strongly recommended for approval.  After some clarificatory amendments subsequent to 
discussions with ECAC, I submit this proposal to ECAC for discussion and consideration with 
my fullest support. 
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